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To Mr Andrew Smith.
Chief Planner, NCA

I'm writing to address the discussion of allowing Seaplanes to

utilise West Lake to conduct landings.

I've read through the submission and most of the online chat about

it. I can't see it not being a hazard with the majority of water use
being in where is indicated to be the main landing area.

Expecting this to be a shared area without some potential for
conflict is a bit much.

The operators continuously go on about how good they are and how they
operate in Rose Bay with lots of water traffic.

All their arguments tend to suggest that they would also have no
issues operating only from the Central Basin, which has significantly
less use than West Lake.

If they used Central Basin, I have no real problem, but I don't
support the use of West Lake at all.

regards
Andy MacDonald.





